
  
 

Village Council Summary of Meeting 
September 22, 2015 

Meeting Video 
 

• Council approved a resolution establishing a sponsorship request policy for the Village of 
Pinehurst 

• Council held a discussion about the 2016 Concours d’Elegance Sponsorship Request and 
determined to accept the sponsorship request at the same level as the 2015 event. 

• Council approved an ordinance amending the FY 2016 budget for a solid waste vehicle 
transfer. 

• Council discussed an ordinance amending Section 92.16 of the Pinehurst Municipal Code as 
it pertains to unreasonably loud, disturbing sound levels in the Village of Pinehurst which 
would accommodate home improvement and repair work done by home occupants on 
Sundays and holidays. Council determined not to take action and to work on the wording 
further before taking a vote on the ordinance. 

• John Frye, Director of Financial Services, presented an update on the State Budget provisions 
that affect the Village including sales tax base expansion and distribution changes, Powell 
Bill program changes, financial transparency initiative, and Municipal Vehicle Tax program 
changes. 
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